
April 2017 PTO Minutes 

Attendees: Steve Ellis, Nic Green, Sandy Barnes, Teresa Pope, Principal Eddie Doll, Gwen Ballard,  

Alice Guthrie, and Hannah Woodall 

 Steve Ellis opened meeting 

 Minutes from last meeting were presented and approved 

 Treasurers report was presented and approved 

 

Academic Excellence  

-Teresa stated the event is planned for Friday, April 7th  

-Each grade will be called down to the gym area to have a group photo taken 

-Parents of Seniors are invited to come 

-Seniors march in last 

-Dr. Lane Mills, Superintendent is the speaker 

-Seniors get a chord, certificate and can leave school early 

-There are 67 Seniors and 189 students total 

 

Scholarships 

-Forms will go out before Spring Break and will be due several days after break.  Mr. Doll will decide when they are 

due 

-Mr. Doll will coordinate a committee of staff to decide the recipients of the scholarships 

 

Teacher Appreciation 

-Teresa stated the staff will be given a treat once/week during may 

-There will be a meal provided on May 8th 

-Teresa prepares for 120 staff 

 

Principal’s Report 

-Spring sports teams are doing well 

-Prom is April 8th (Saturday) 

-Chorus/band trips are 2 weeks after Spring Break 

-PBIS is going extremely well.  

-Hunt was given a score of 98.5 for cleanliness from an outside agency.  This makes Hunt a Green Ribbon school 

-In regards to PBIS-there have been fewer altercations among students and much better behavior 

-There will be a PBIS event for students having good attendance through the end of the year 

-Coach John Smith was able to secure a trampoline/basketball show for students with no tardiness 

-Traffic in front of school has slowed with no apparent cause 

-Mr. Doll discussed having a plaque with the names of the Seniors who have maintained a 4.0 all 4 years.  Older 

plaques will have to be moved to place the new plaque in the cabinet. 

Officers for next year 

-PTO members decided, in an effort to maintain transparency, a mass email will be distributed to all PTO members 

asking if anyone wants to be an officer or nominate any candidates for officers.  

 

**Teresa Pope expressed a desire to have one, consistent logo/symbol for Hunt instead of several different logos. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alice Guthrie/PTO Secretary 


